October 30, 1963

Mr. Ted Reynolds
Route 4

Norman, Okla. 73069
Dear Mr. Reynolds:

Thank you for your letter in which you refer to an article in the
current Samnh l‘.‘v-nln‘ Post on the subject of hallucinogans,
one of which is peyote, kn whcmcd;mongcormn!ndun
tribes. :

I understand and appreciate your concern over the damaging ef-
fects of the use of peyote by Indians, and I hope that I can find
time to read the article which you have wry thoughtfully called
to my attention.

With best regards and good wishes, Iam

Sincerely yours,

iy
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